NORTH MIDDLE SCHOOL
SITE BASED COUNCIL
October 19, 2016
MINUTES

The North Middle School Site Based Council met on October 19, 2016.
In attendance: Trish Morton, Lisa Storey, Neal Gibbs and Jeff Lowman.
Recorder of the minutes: Michelle Reynolds

Meeting started at: 3:15 PM

Opening Business
Agenda Approval ~ Lisa Storey made a motion to approve the agenda and
Trish Morton seconded.

Minutes Approval ~ This item was tabled and will be reviewed at the next
meeting due to not having this item in the packet.

Guests - Chris Bauer, Central Office and Tereasa Boose, College Student
Student Achievement

KPREP- A lot of students are scoring low on KPrep are scoring high on MAP.
Instruction is good at NMS. As a school, we will start focusing more on
KPrep.

Budget

Monthly Financial Reports — Monthly financial report was discussed. Lisa
Storey made a motion to approve the monthly financial report and Trish
Morton seconded.

ESS Budget - the ESS budget wili be tabied until the November meeting.
Committee Reports

Curriculum, Instruction and assessment committee report, Program review
committee report, Professional Development committee report, Culture,
Wellness and Resources committee report, Student and Staff PLC notes,
Math department notes, Special Education department notes, ELA
department notes, Science department notes, and PBIS committee notes
were are presented and discussed.

Discipline Report- The PBIS data was presented. Office referrals are down
45% since the first two months of school.




Program Review

Updates- Mr. Gibbs stated that he and Ms. Gunby will be meeting with Stacey
Brawner from the Central Office to review and discuss our Program Review
on October 28" here at NMS.

Planning :
MAP rewards will be held November 4™ — The students will get to enjoy gym,
movie, games, etc. We will start this reward period 6 and finish at the end of
the day; if students went up in both. If students went up in only one area
they will get to enjoy period 7 and 8. Mrs. Storey discussed our most recent
MAP results. In grade 6, 62% of our students went up in Reading< Math or
both subjects. In grade 7, 73% of our students went up in Reading, Math or
both subjects. In grade 8, 65% of our students went up in Reading, Math or
both subjects.

New Business

SBDM Committee-Proposed Committee Changes to the Culture, Wellness and
Resources committee were presented and discussed. Each member was
given a copy of the proposed changes. Lisa Storey made a motion to
approve these changes and Trish Morton seconded.

Lisa Storey made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 3:37 PM and Trish
Morton seconded.

The next SBDM meeting will be November 17" at 3:15 PM.




